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CALL FOR SUPPLEMENTARY / SPECIAL EXAMINATION FOR 
ACADEMIC YEAR 2022/2023 – FETA – MBEGANI CAMPUS 

 

This is to inform the students and staff of the Agency (FETA) – Mbegani 

Campus that, Supplementary and Special examinations for Semester One 

and Semester Two of academic year 2022/2023 has rescheduled to 

commence on Monday, 28th August 2023.  This was amended to cope with 

recently released NACTVET academic calendar for academic year 

2023/2024. FETA is obliged and committed to comply with NACTVET orders 

and regulations.  

Thus, the examination office in collaboration with registrar's office is 

reminding respective candidates to attend their exams on time. You are also 

reminded to complete payments of all outstanding fees for a particular 

semester and fees for the relevant exam one week before the examination 

commences to avoid the aftermath.  

A candidate who will not attend his/her examination will be subjected to the 

examination rules and regulations.  

For more clarification, please contact the registrar’s office 0232935098 

 

 


